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Reading is an essential to our lives, and books have
been a great source of rebuke, instruction,
enlightenment, and challenge. In my current
reading (still trying to finish Stephen Charnock’s
work on The Existence and Attributes of God), the
patience of God is the focus. Without a doubt our
good God has repeatedly tried to help us imitate

Fires Conference in Bartlett, IL

Him in this aspect. Not achieving our goals or
desires; people failing to provide their intentions;
and troubles of lack of provision or equipment
needing repair have been tools with which our Lord
is machining this quality in us. May patience have
her perfect work in us and praise to our God never
cease.

Robin and | want to thank you all for your
thoughtfulness, prayers, and support. God uses it
to encourage and sustain us!

We continue to have meetings trying to get our
support level up to the indicated amount by our
mission agency. We are at about 50% of that.
Please pray that God will continue to guide and
provide for us. | attended our B.l.0. Missionary
training week in July to make sure that | am still
up-to-date on opportunities and processes.

BAPTIST INTERNATIONAL OUTREACH

firesofevangelism.org
rousesreachinghispanics.com

We had a very blessed meeting in May in a church
in Knoxville. We had two good ones in July and
look forward to three more in August. One church
in North Carolina and one in Denver, Colorado, took
us for support in the past two months. AMEN!
Thank you all so very much.

God blessed our Fires conferences in Bartlett, IL,
and in Santo Domingo, Dominican Republic.
Hundreds were in attendance in each. Pastors
were encouraged and challenged. Many brethren
surrendered for full-time service. Our next one
begins August 7th in Mexico City. It will be the
biggest conference of the year. It will not surprise
me if over 4000 people from all over the country of
Mexico attend this one. Please pray much. | so
much look forward to participating in our
conference in Bolivia in September, Lord willing.

As mentioned in our last letter, we have a vision to
expand our training ministry. We have been able to
get some needed equipment and have begun to
digitize materials to be used online. Pray that God
will continue to provide manpower and resources
to develop this program.

Meanwhile, “give attendance to reading” and let’s
continue to further the gospel.
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Victor & Robin Rouse

$110  May God bless you!
$110  June Thank you for this help.

$110  July Thank you so much!
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